## **UPDATE: UNITY OF DELRAY BEACH SERVICE GUIDELINES**

Dear Church Community,

We have great current information for you on the status of our services.

- Our services will continue to be available online for all to view.
- In addition, the 11 a.m. Sunday service will stream LIVE for those who cannot be present in person.
- For the general well-being and safety of all, the temporary baseline protocols described below continue to be required.

We ask that you review these plans carefully if you intend to attend our in-person services.

## **Considerations for Planning to Attend In-Person**

- The Church has been cleaned and sanitized during our absence. The Church will be sanitized before and after services per CDC guidelines for public health and safety.
- If you are sneezing, coughing, not feeling well or have been exposed to anyone who has been sick, please stay home and take advantage of our online or LIVE streaming services.
- If you are considered "at risk" or have a compromised immune system, please stay home and take advantage of our online or LIVE streaming services.

## **In-Person Registration**

- You will be required to register each person online, email, or by phone to attend either the 9:25 or 11 a.m. service each week. The deadline for registration is 12 p.m. on Saturday.
- If you email your reservation, send it only to this email address: unitychurch@unityschool.com. If you phone, call 561-276-5796. Whether email or phone, leave your name, number of seats needed, time and date of service. You may also go to the website at www.unityofdelraybeach.org and fill out the signup form.

## **Protocols for Attending In-Person**

- You will be screened for an elevated temperature using a contactless thermometer as you enter the Church. You will be asked to participate online if your temperature is elevated above 100 degrees.
- Face masks must be worn at all times while in the building and on the property.
- Chairs in the sanctuary will be placed at six (6) feet intervals. You will not be allowed to move the chairs or change seats once you are seated.

(Continued)

- We will have hand sanitizer available, please use the sanitizer prior to entering the sanctuary and restrooms.
- You will be asked to maintain a six (6) foot distance from anyone who is not from your household. We ask that you refrain from hugs, handshakes, and holding hands.
- We will not be distributing handouts or hymnals during the service.
- Fellowship (food, coffee, and tea) and Sunday School activities are suspended until further notice. These activities will resume when it is considered in the best interest of the well-being of all.
- Restrooms will be limited for use by one person at a time.
- Online giving is now the preferred method of giving. Offering baskets will be available for those who wish to give checks or cash. There will also be an opportunity to donate by credit card with our staff.
- Please allow and maintain a comfortable distance of six feet between yourself, staff, speaker, and other congregants, as you exit the sanctuary.
- We thank you for the love and support you bring to Unity of Delray Beach during these unusual times. Please know that your ongoing tithes and love offerings are very deeply appreciated.

We very much look forward to seeing you soon. Your dedicated adherence to these necessary rules and regulations is much appreciated.